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Technology School Board Report 
12/13/2016 
 

 First Tech Committee meeting outlining plans and timelines moving forward for Tech Plan and PD day. 
 Upgraded Key Fob system at FRES and received training with key stakeholders. 
 Finalized Data Reports for PickUp Patrol dismissal software. 
 Applied for Acer Self Maintainer Program to facilitate in house repairs for 1:1 program. 
 Working with manufacturer regarding aging electronic whiteboards and an increase in failures of projectors 

 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kevin P. Verratti 
Director of Technology 
SAU #63 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


